
Civil news: tender opportunity for
housing and debt work

News story

A tender has opened to deliver housing and debt services in Staffordshire and
will close in June 2021.

We are inviting tenders for housing and debt services in the Staffordshire
procurement area. There is no limit on the number of contracts that can be
awarded in this procurement area.

This opportunity is open to any interested party that can meet the minimum
tender requirements.

Applicants do not need to be a current legal aid provider to submit a tender,
enabling organisations new to legal aid to bid to deliver this work.

Length of contracts
Housing and debt contracts will be offered from 28 June 2021 and run until 31
August 2022, subject to the LAA’s right to extend for up to a further 12
months.

How do I tender?
Tenders must be submitted using the LAA’s e-Tendering system.

Tender deadline
The tender opens on 13 May 2021 and closes at 5pm on 7 June 2021.

Further information
Civil tender activity 2021 – to find out more and download the ‘Information
For Applicants’ document e-Tendering system – to submit your tender
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